
 
A Message from our Executive Director

No one in need of quality mental health care should be denied access to it. However,

access to affordable mental health care continues to be a challenge for many in our

community. We are proud to share that last year alone, The CAC provided

10,215 mental health services to children and families affected by child

sexual abuse - all free of charge. At The CAC, no child or family is ever turned

away for inability to pay.

The more we talk about the importance of mental health care, the more we can work

towards solutions for breaking down barriers that prevent those in need from

receiving it. May, National Mental Health Awareness Month, is the perfect time to

acknowledge that, although we have made significant progress, we have work to

do. Please join us in continuing the conversation so we can envision a future where

quality mental health care is not a luxury but the norm. 

Sincerely,

Kerry McCracken, J.D.

Executive Director  at The CAC

 

 
"Unresolved childhood trauma can lead to an adulthood spent in survival mode, where one
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is afraid to plant roots, plan for the future, to connect and trust others, and to experience
joy. In the dark, scary abyss of this pain, the compassionate and skilled clinicians of the
Therapy & Psychological Services Department facilitate more than survival – they help
clients and families find their voice and empower them to thrive"

Dr. Anita Jaffer
Clinical Director of Therapy & Psychological Services

 



We engaged with passionate volunteers this month thanks to our partnership with
Spindletop Community Impact Partners. Our friends at ConocoPhillips assembled
almost 3,000 self-care bags for our clients and families. The Kosmos Energy team painted
an extension of our graduation wall and helped us organize our Rainbow Room. We are
so grateful for the time and talent shared by our volunteers!

At The CAC, we believe that prevention happens through education.

Visit our Events Calendar to sign up for a training and to learn more about the virtual
trainings we offer at The CAC. Check out all of our trainings here. ​

Shop Armenta's Collection here.

https://cachouston.org/events/
https://www.armentacollection.com/


The mission of The CAC is to provide a professional, compassionate and coordinated
approach to the treatment of sexually abused children and their families and to serve as

an advocate for all children in our community.
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